
Miss Lindh proudly presents the… 

Peek at the Week 
February 27-March 3, 2020 

 

Reminders: 
 

o NO SCHOOL: Tuesday, March 3 due to Evergreen being a polling/voting site for 
the primary elections. 
 

o As long as there is snow on the ground, PLEASE send snow pants and boots 
to school with your child every day, regardless of the temperature. 

 
o Thank you to those families who met with me for a conference over the 

last week – if you did not have a chance to do so, please contact me and we 
can arrange another time to meet soon. 

  
 

This week we wil l… 
o Practice identifying shapes by name and begin learning about the parts of 

shapes that make them unique (e.g., a rectangle has 4 sides – 2 short sides 
and 2 long sides) during small group 
 

o Continue talking about anger and ways to appropriate express this emotion 
 

o Use the question of the day to focus on identifying each letter in our names 
 
Try it at Home: 

o Help your child to recognize their name by sight as well as to identify and 
name each letter in it. 
 

o Have your child “read” their library book to you! Encourage them to tell 
what is happening on each page by closely looking at the pictures to tell their 
own story. 

 
o Continue working with your child on zipping their jacket independently. 

 
o Encourage your child to try new things, even if they are difficult – remind 

them that it is okay to not be able to do something the first time they try. 
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